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3rd November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
KS2 Cross Country Event – Wednesday, 10th November 2021  
 
We have been offered the opportunity to participate in a cross country event.  On this 
occasion it will be held here at Hawridge & Cholesbury School.  If your child is interested in 
participating in this event, please return the slip below by Friday, 5th November.  After this 
date, if necessary, places will be offered to other pupils. 
 
All children will need to have their PE kit in school and be picked up at about 4.45pm.   
 
Please come along and support the team if you can. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jackson 
 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Please return the slip by Friday, 5th November 
 
KS2 Cross Country Event – Wednesday, 10th November 2021  
 
Name:…………………………………………………………………   Class:…………… 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the following event. 
 
Cross Country Event (Home Fixture) vs Princes Risborough Primary School and 
Bishop Wood Junior School 
 
My child will be picked up from Hawridge & Cholesbury School at 4.45pm by: 
 
Name: ……………….…………………………..….………….    Signed …………………………  
 
 
Emergency Contact Number: ............................................................................... 
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